
Notice to the Public:
	 Notice is hereby given that on 
September 13, 2022 at 6:10 p.m. 
at the Eldora Fire Station, Eldora, 
Iowa; the Eldora City Council shall 
hold a public hearing on amending 

a chapter 69 of the Eldora Munic-
ipal Code, Parking Regulations for 
11th & 12th Avenue between 9th & 
12th Street.  At the public hearing, 
the Ordnance will be discussed for 
possible action.
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